Proposed Amendment to PPM 3-25 Sabbatical Leave
Beginning Fall 2013 each college will report the number of sabbaticals granted for the current semester, the number of faculty returning and the number of sabbatical reports filed from the previous semester to the Salary, Benefits, Budget and Fiscal Planning Committee within 45 days of the beginning of the semester. The report is filed with the Faculty Senate and the each individual faculty member returning from sabbatical will present their findings at a department and/or college meeting no later than the last day of the current semester.
